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Weekly News – 12th January 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have begun exploring Time in Maths. We began with the 
days of the week and months of the year last week and we are 
now looking at analogue and digital time, including reading 
Roman numerals. Please continue to talk about this topic with 
your children and help them to practice reading analogue 
clocks at home. 

In English, we have been studying an adaptation of a Viking 
myth – Thor’s Hammer by Anthony Horowitz. Our main focus is 
on using dialogue correctly in writing and revisiting expanded 
noun phrases. 

Our new Science topic is Electricity and this will link into a D.T. 
project in the 2nd half of the Spring Term. We would be grateful 
if you would set aside a small shoebox for this project. We will 
be asking your child to bring one in later in the term. Please do 
not send it in just yet! Thank you. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

English: 

Your child will be bringing home a grammar sheet on writing 
and punctuating dialogue. They have chosen their own level 
of challenge. 

Spellings: 

You should have received your Spring Term spelling booklets 
by now. We are learning Week 2 spellings.  

 

 

Date Reminders 

Parent meeting: 

18th January 2018 – 9:00am 

Y4 swimming meeting: 

6th February 2018 - 9:15am 

British Museum trips: 

PLEASE NOTE - DATE 
CHANGES! 

19th January 2018 

(Birch and Larch) 

9th February 2018 

(Chestnut and Yew) 

Arts’ Week: 

22nd January 2018 

Cultural Story-telling Week: 

29th January 2018 

  Announcements 
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